
Mr Geraghty’s 6th Class – 29th & 30th June 

mrliamgeraghty@gmail.com 

Thank you to everyone for the effort you made over the last year and 

particularly the last few months. 

I wish you all the very best for the years ahead and look forward to 

meeting you all again in the near future! – Mr. Liam Geraghty 

 

Monday 

Finish your Graduation Booklet today. 

Tuesday @10am 

If you have access to ZOOM, follow the link below and we will have an end of year Zoom call to talk 

through your booklets and have a final goodbye before your summer holidays! 

I will post the link to ClassDojo on Tuesday morning also. 

(Please ask parents’ permission before using Zoom) 

 

Mr Geraghty is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 

Topic: 6th Class Zoom Meeting 

Time: Jun 30, 2020 10:00 AM  

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82328423814 

 

 

Enjoy your summer holidays!! 

mailto:mrliamgeraghty@gmail.com
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